
CITRUS COLLEGE / HAUGH PAC 

BUS DROP-OFF AND PARKING INSTRUCTIONS 

DROP OFF INSTRUCTIONS: 
Arriving busses may drop off passengers on the WEST side of the Performing Arts Center, 
adjacent to lot Sl (see map), near the box office. 

Busses should enter from Citrus Ave, using the WEST entrance to the lot, and follow the curb as 
far forward as possible. After unloading, DO NOT EXIT TO W. FOOTHILL BLVD; there is 
very low ground clearance and busses WILL get stuck. 

Unloading busses must leave the drop off locations immediately after passengers 

disembark. 

PLEASE NOTE: Campus personnel will be coordinating traffic flow during bus arrivals; please 
watch for them and obey their instructions. Busses returning to pick-up students should use the 
same location they used to drop off. 

PARKING INSTRUCTIONS: 
THERE IS NO BUS PARKING AVAILABLE ON THE CITRUS COLLEGE CAMPUS 
BETWEEN 7 AM and 5PM. However, auxiliary parking is available ( during performances only) 
at near-by Azusa Pacific University in LOT I. From Citrus College, travel WEST on E. Foothill 
Boulevard approximately ¼ mile. Travel past the APU construction site and past the APU 
marquee, then tum RIGHT (north) into LOT I. 

When exiting LOT I to return to Citrus College, exit via the WEST end of the lot where a traffic 

signal permits access to Foothill Boulevard. 

If you need additional information, please call us at ( 626) 963-9411. 


